
From: Brad Dietz <braddietzenbach@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2024 4:56 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Canton Township CO2 pipeline comments 

 

Correction, the Zip should be 57013 

 

Brad Dietzenbach 

 

On Tue, Dec 24, 2024 at 4:12ௗPM Brad Dietz <braddietzenbach@gmail.com> wrote: 

When the proposed CO2 pipeline was brought to our attention, we (the elected Canton 
Township Board of Supervisors) attended meetings and performed research on the 
proposed project. We advertised, voted and implemented an Ordinance for the Regulation 
of Carbon Dioxide Pipelines that would be installed within the township. The ordinance was 
established to protect the electors of Canton Township and their properties. We trust that 
you will support our ordinance if the pipeline project is approved. 

 

Brad Dietzenbach 

Clerk, Canton Township 

48349 279th St 

Canton, SD 57104 

 


